
 

 

Governing Board Meeting of 

September 12, 2018 
 
The Contra Costa Community College District (District) Governing Board met at the George R. 
Gordon Education Center on September 12, 2018. The meeting began at 5:00 p.m. with closed 
session, followed by the public meeting at 6:00 p.m. 
 
2018-19 Adoption Budget  

The Governing Board held a public hearing and then approved the District’s 2018-19 adoption 
budget. 
 
New Agreements Approved 
The Governing Board approved a number of agreements, including: 
 

o a Contra Costa College renewal agreement with Hayward & Willett 
Evaluation to provide research study services in order to be eligible to 
receive funding as part of the Hispanic Serving Institution STEM grant 
competition; 

o a new Diablo Valley College agreement with Carpenters Training 
Committee for Northern California to establish mutual goals and 
responsibilities to train participants for entry into the Northern California 
Carpenters Pre-Apprenticeship Program; 

o a new District agreement with Contra Costa Economic Partnership to provide 
human resources capital support and develop functionality as part of the Strong 
Workforce Program; and 

o a new Los Medanos College (LMC) agreement with Food Bank of Contra Costa 
and Solano Counties to enable the LMC Food Pantry to receive food account 
credit for eligible students as part of the CalFresh Incentive Program. 

 
 
The meeting was adjourned in memory of Richard (Dick) E. Kamprath, retired DVC music 
professor. 
 
 

THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING OF THE GOVERNING BOARD 

WILL BE HELD ON OCTOBER 10, 2018, BEGINNING AT 6:00 P.M., 

 AT THE GEORGE R. GORDON EDUCATION CENTER, 
500 COURT STREET, MARTINEZ, CALIFORNIA 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

John E. Márquez, President (Ward I) • Gary Walker-Roberts Vice President (Ward IV) •         

Vicki Gordon, Secretary (Ward II) • Greg Enholm (Ward V) • Vacant (Ward III) •                    

Jocelyn Villalobos, Student Trustee 
 

 


